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Opening Event 
GreenWay Dog Park, Lewisham West 

Dear resident,  

I am writing to invite you to the official opening of the new GreenWay Off-leash Dog Park in 
Lewisham West on Saturday 7 December 2024. 

This is another exciting milestone in the $45 million GreenWay project – a 6km active transport, 
sustainability and public art corridor connecting the Cooks River to Iron Cove. The GreenWay 
project, a partnership between Inner West Council and the NSW Government, is nearing 
completion and will open in mid-2025.  

This new dog park is the latest part of the GreenWay to be opened. It will include a fully fenced 
area and natural play spaces for dogs to enjoy time off-leash, a new concrete pathway, shaded 
trees and a separate area for small dogs.  

You will also notice there is a new wetlands area on the other side of Hudson Street, ensuring 
habitat creation and safe stormwater management into the future.  

Greenway off leash dog park opening: 

• When: Saturday 7 December, 10am 
• Where: Hudson Street, Lewisham, Eastern side of Lewisham West Light Rail station 
• What: Free BBQ and a treat for your dog 

 
The Inner West has one of the highest concentration levels of dogs in Sydney, so investing in 
open spaces that dog owners can enjoy with their pets is vital to the health and wellbeing of our 
community.  

Please take a break from your walk or cycle and bring your dog to join us at Lewisham West to 
celebrate this special project milestone. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Clr Darcy Byrne 
Inner West Mayor 
Baludarri-Balmain Ward Councillor
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